

WYOMISSING AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

April 9, 2020 Update

Dear WASD Parents/Guardians

We learned today that Governor Wolf closed all Pennsylvania schools through the end of the 2019-20 school year. This means that all athletics, extra-curricular activities, and community use of District facilities are canceled for this school year.

Our Principals are communicating with staff members and student leaders to review options for key school events scheduled to occur this Spring. Additional information will follow now that we know schools have been closed for the full school year. Our Principals are also sending weekly communications for parents/guardians with updates regarding online education, grading, schedules, and other school items.

Thank you for your support and understanding as we work through these challenges. While today's announcement is disappointing, we will continue our dedicated work to serve our Spartan students through an online platform.

Our administrators, counselors, and teachers are available to support all students. Please visit our District website at the following link for resources, communications, and helpful links:

https://www.wyoarea.org/departments/health services/coronavirus

Please enjoy this brief holiday break. Stay safe and healthy and take good care of your family and friends.

Sincerely,

Robert Scoboria WASD Superintendent